October 26, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

WRAC, WAOL, and WFLE have reported to the FCC that we have been
unable to upload political documentation since Monday, 10/24/22, due
to a problem with the FCC website. An initial call was made on Monday
to confirm this and we were advised the FCC was aware of the issue
and was working on a resolution. Called back today, October 26 to
follow up. We have been assigned case number 1078945.



